BAR HARBOR
MAINE

S8eptember 9, 1925

My dear Sro¢ F. Migliavacca:

Many tharks for sending me your
pamphlet "Origine de Urbe Torino"™ which I have leoked
over with pleasure,

Last summer I had a delightful
visit from Professor Peanoc, I sghall elweys retein happy
memories of our intercourse in Geréva.-

incerely yours,
QAo V. Qzﬂw

(Mre, Dave H, Morris)

Permanent Address:
19 Fest 70th Street,
New York City,



